
 
MARC

Yesterday was the fifth Sunday of 

Easter and Easter feels like a long 

time ago to me now. I’m sure all 

your eggs will have been long eaten. 

We were thinking yesterday about 

feeling safe and secure in very   

difficult times. Even though we 

might find this present time tricky 

or upsetting, remember that God is 

always with us and loves us and he 

wants to listen to what you have to 

say. Keep safe. Enjoy the sunshine 

                     God bless 

                        Lisa. 

Joke Book 

 

Why do bananas never get lonely? 

Because they hang around in bunches. 

 

Teacher: Today I want you to write 

an essay on an elephant. 

Pupil: But won't we fall off?? 
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God,  

thank you for always loving us, 

for always being with us, and 

for always being a refuge when 

things are difficult and        

sometimes scary.  

Help us to remember this and 

feel safe.  

Amen 

 

 

 

Can you solve the puzzle? 

Cardboard spinners 

You will need: 

String 

Cardboard ( a cereal box will do) 

White paper 

Felt tips 

 

1. Cut out two circles from the white paper. 

2. Colour in the circles, the brighter the better, as they will be more fun to watch as 

they spin. 

3. Using a coloured paper circle as a template draw around it on the cardboard and 

cut out. 

4. Glue one paper circle on each side of the cardboard. 

5. Make two holes side by side right in the centre of the cardboard circle. 

6. Take a piece of string about 70 cms long and put it through the holes and tie a 

knot at the end to create two large loops (one each side of the cardboard circle. 

7. With a piece of rope in each hand twist the rope round and round. 

8. Then pull the rope, loosen, pull, loosen and the circle will spin. You should also 

hear a humming noise. 

I hope you managed to join in with YoYo’s AWAKE session on Saturday    
morning and had fun. Just wanted to let you know that Messy Church are   
having a "Messtival" which is happening online on May 20-21st. It will take 
place on their Facebook page and their YouTube channel, which is on this link, 
https://www.youtube.com/user/  

https://www.youtube.com/user/brfonline


Another little game for you this week to test your knowledge.  

 

 

      


